Retake Day

Is coming soon!

Missed Picture Day?
Aren’t in love with your original picture?

Then retake day is for you!

Don't miss your chance to get the perfect picture!

To place a New Order:
Students who were absent on the original Picture Day
can place their photo order online AFTER their picture is taken and their online gallery is available

Within 7 days of Retake Day, parents will be able to view their child’s image gallery on SchoolPictures.com
using the unique ID sent home or via the emailed link.

Parents can pre-pay for their order by using the paper order form and turn it into the photographer.

Free shipping to school - be sure to place your online order within two weeks of retake day to have the option of free
shipping to your school.

If you need assistance accessing the gallery, feel free to contact our helpful customer service team at 1-800-
482-0321.

For Picture Retakes:

If students are retaking their photos and want to replace their original order with the new one, they simply
need to bring the original photo order to Retake Day and give it to the photographer.

The replaced order will be delivered automatically in 3-4 weeks of retake day.
Package must be return in order to receive a new order with your retake image.

Questions or concerns? Contact us anytime at cs@apmphoto.com
or Monday-Friday 9am-5pm at 1.800.482.0321
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